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ONLINE REGISTRATION NOW AVAILABLE FOR COVID-19 TESTING 

MONTGOMERY COUNTY – Montgomery County Public Health District, in conjunction with 
Montgomery County Hospital District, would like to announce online registration is now 
available to receive a voucher for COVID-19 testing through both MCPHD and MCHD. Testing is 
available for both symptomatic and asymptomatic people who would like to be tested. You 
must be a Montgomery County resident to be eligible for a voucher; each resident can receive 
only one voucher. 
 
STEP ONE: Go to mchd-tx.org or mcphd-tx.org and click on “Need to be tested?” 
 
STEP TWO: Fill out the information. 
 
STEP THREE: Check your email for the voucher. 
 
STEP FOUR: Make an appointment at your testing center of choice based on information you 
receive in the email. 
 
STEP FIVE: Get tested! The testing center of your choice will notify you of the result. 
    
For more information, the MCHD/MCPHD COVID-19 Call Center is open Monday-Friday 8:00am-
3:30pm. Please call 936-523-5040.  
  
Montgomery County Public Health District’s mission is promoting a healthy, resilient 
community through health education, disease prevention, clinical services, and emergency 
preparedness.  For more information about the Montgomery County Public Health District 
please go to www.mcphd-tx.org. 
      

http://www.mcphd-tx.org/

